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People with time for Children 

 
 

23rd April 2018 
 
Parents of Holly Leaves Class  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Slippers in Class 
 
Last term the children had a slipper day. As discussed before, this was a trial event as I 
have previously read reports regarding the benefits of wearing slippers in some classes. 
Research has proven that allowing pupils to remove their shoes, as is custom in 
Scandinavia, helps them to engage better in class and improves behaviour.  
 
Due to the success of our trial day, we have decided to run this properly from now on. If 
possible we would like the children to be able to keep their slippers in school 
permanently.  
 
We would like to start this by Monday 30th April. If you are unable to get slippers by this 
time, just provide them as soon as possible. Please ensure that both shoes and slippers 
are named.  
 
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Pearson  
Holly Leaves Class Teacher 
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